David Dewhurst

LIEUTENANT GOVERNOR OF TEXAS

Greetings,

I want to welcome Father Jonathan Morris to the Lone Star State and extend
to him a warm Texas greeting.

While I am unable to be with you tonight, I want to thank both Father
Morris and all the staff, volunteers and patrons of the John Paul II Life Center for
all you do to promote and expand the culture of life.

The medical care, counseling and education that the Center provides are
crucial to helping spread the message of compassion and love for the unborn that
Pope John Paul IT demonstrated throughout his life.

Please know that Tricia joins me in wishing you an enjoyable and
successful evening and know that we stand with you in your efforts to educate the
world on the sanctity of life.

Best Regards,
David Dewhurst

Lieutenant Governor
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TELY?CRUZ

REPUBLICAN FOR U.S. SENATE

Tuesday, November 1, 2011

Dear Friends of the John Paul II Life Center,

Although Heidi and I regret we cannot be with you in person this evening, we’d like to express
our strong support for the efforts of The John Paul IT Life Center to develop a culture of life in
Texas.

We appreciate your efforts to accomplish the following goals:
1. Provide quality medical care through the Vitae Clinic,

2. Provide state of the art 3D/4D sonograms to women so they can see their unborn child,
and

3. Offer education to youth and couples.

It’s critical that we all continue working in our own ways to protect human life at all stages. I
commend my friend Tim Von Dohlen for his vision and leadership on The John Paul II Life
Center and the terrific team he’s built.

Heidi and I, along with our two young daughters Caroline and Catherine, send you our warmest
blessings and congratulations.

All the best,
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Ted Cruz
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ATTORNEY GENERAL OF TEXAS
GREG ABBOTT

November 1, 2011

The John Paul II Life Center
1600 West 38" Street, Suite 115
Austin, Texas 78731

Greetings,

I regret that Cecilia and I are unable to join you tonight at your inaugural benefit for the John
Paul II Life Center with Father Jonathan Morris. Please know that we support your efforts in
creating and sustaining a culture of life here in Austin.

As the blessed John Paul II said “it is impossible to further the common good without
acknowledging and defending the right to life.” Thank you to the staff and many volunteers who
have already given so much to the Center to help carry out this important message. Hundreds of
women have benefitted from your tireless efforts but there is still work to be done.

[ join you in praying for a successful evening as you strive to generate the much needed funds to
continue spreading the good word of the John Paul II Life Center.
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